
 
 
 
 

June 11, 2025 

 BBVHOA Board Minutes 

Present: Trish, Janet, Ginny, Brigitte, Bette 

Brigitte resigned from the board. We thank her for her dedication and all her hard work. 
She has been a valued member on the board for several years and we are sad to see her 
go. 

We were notified by a member that the County will NOT be oiling the streets this year due to lack 
of resources. 

Please remind your neighbors that illegal fireworks are NOT allowed and the association will 
be fining those who chose to do this. 

Ginny went over, in detail, all the steps of the fine process. It was decided that the board 
will be now meet twice a month to help her with the process. 

Treasurer’s report: 

Beginning balance: $13,680.53 

Ending balance: $15,045.75 

86 members have paid their dues for 2025. In 2024, 107 members had paid their dues at this 
time of the year. 
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